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Sharp, Karen, EMNRD .
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From: Winters, Lacey (E&P) [Lacey.K Winters@Williams.com]
Sent:  Tuesday, September 30, 2008 3:36 PM '

To: Higgins, Larry (E&P); Lupu, Roxana (E&P); Riley, Heather (E&P); Sharp, Karen, EMNRD;
VanDenBerg, Randy (E&P)
Cc: Lepich, Mark (E&P)

Subject: FW: Rosa #350A/ turned back on

API #~ 30-039-29789
First Delivered on 9/6/08

FYI
Please read message below.

Thanks
Lacey

From: Lepich, Mark (E&P)

Sent: Tuesday, September 30, 2008 3:29 PM
To: Higgins, Larry (E&P)

Cc: Winters, Lacey (E&P)

Subject: RE: Rosa #350A

Lacey,

The Rosa #350A was turned back on 9-30-08.
Thanks,

Mark
From: Higgins, Larry (E&P)

Sent: Friday, September 26, 2008 2:29 PM

To: Lepich, Mark (E&P) (Mark.Lepich@Williams.com)

Cc: Riley, Heather (E&P); Winters, Lacey (E&P); Lain, Matt (E&P) (Matt.Lain@Williams.com); VanDenBerg, Randy
(E&P)

Subject: Rosa #350A

Mark,

The C-104 on the Rosa #350A was approved and posted to the NMOCD website today.
Thanks,

Larry
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